

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE City of Duluth Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309 or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 03/30/2012

SUBJECT: Disc Golf Course Temporarily Closed Due to Wet Conditions and Redesign

BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

## Disc Golf Course Temporarily Closed Due to Wet Conditions and Redesign

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth's Miller Creek Disc Golf course located near Lake Superior College will be temporarily closed beginning Monday, April 2, 2012 due to wet conditions on the course. The public is invited to a meeting on Tuesday, April 3rd beginning at 5:30 PM to discuss and give input on how to improve the course by redesigning basket placement. The meeting will be held in Room S-2942 at Lake Superior College located at 2101 Trinity Road.

For more information please contact Judy Gibbs, Parks and Recreation at 218-269-4712.

# ##